
 

 

Hello everyone! 

I thought we were in for a bout of snowy 

weather this week but thankfully we have 

got to the weekend with no major problems.  

If we do have a heavy snowfall then please 

tune in to the local Free Radio 96.4 FM to 

find out if the school is closed.  I will also put a message on 

the website as early as possible in the morning letting you 

know.  We will try whenever possible to be open though as 

we don’t want the children to miss out on their learning so 

if we are open then you should make every effort to get 

here—even if you have to get your wellies on and walk! 

Please read the back page of the newsletter of how you can 

help your children with their maths!  And, as I said last 

week, please check that your child is doing their homework 

every night—it makes a tremendous difference to their 

progress and you will really see the difference over half a 

term. 

Thanks for your support—see you on Monday! 

Sue Simmons, Principal. 
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Dinner Money 

Please can we remind parents that we are now  

accepting dinner money on a MONDAY ONLY.  We 

apologise for the queue that occurs as this system 

gets settled, however if you would like to just drop 

your payment off please place the correct change 

in an envelope with your child’s name and class 

and hand it into the Office. Receipts will then be 

sent home in your child’s book bag. 

Packed Lunches 

Please make sure that all 

packed lunches are sent in 

with your children when they 

arrive in the morning and not 

dropped off later before 

lunch.  This will save any 

confusion about who’s lunch 

is who’s and make sure that 

children have the correct 

lunchbox. 

Ms Greene 

C/O The Staff Room 
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Mathletics is here… 
 

All children from Reception to Year 6 at St. Clements now have access to an exciting new online website 

called Mathletics. This site will allow children to improve and reinforce maths skills that have been 

taught in school. Children will  have access both at school and will be able to access the site from 

home. 

 

This is a safe and secure site, each child has an individual login and password and this allows the 

teachers to keep a track of their progress. 

 

Your child will be set tasks by their teachers at the level they are working at. Each task will have an  

explanation so you as a parent can support your child’s learning at home. Also children can play a ‘live 

game’ against either the computer, children in their class or other children around the world. 
 

Children earn points and credits as they complete each activity and your child can collect these to work 

towards achieving bronze, silver and gold certificates! 
 

If you have any questions about Mathletics then please speak with Miss Groom.  Please feel free to visit 

the website and spend some time exploring with your child at http://www.mathletics.co.uk/   

 

IMPORTANT: If you are accessing Mathletics from a tablet you will need to download the free app 

called Mathletics Student (by 3P Learning Ltd) 


